
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 June 21, 2020  
 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS CONTINUED 
 

 

THE FOOD PANTRY will still be open on the first and third Tuesdays 

of the month during the Coronavirus situation. The Food Pantry is 

still accepting donations. The next Food Pantry date is Tuesday, 

July 7th. Below is an updated list of things needed:  

 Jell-O Mix    Pudding Mix 

 Paper Towels   Soup  

 Variety of Beans  Crackers 

  

 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH We will be doing the planned Easter 

program.  It will just be postponed to a later date. So, please 

continue practicing your music. 

 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS Thank you for continuing to be 

faithful in your giving.  You may visit the church website to give 

online (follow the link under the GIVE tab), drop it in the mail, or 

bring it by the church office during business hours (8:30 am – 4:00 

pm) Tuesday – Friday. 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS AND PRAISES If you have prayer request or 

praises and would like to share them with our church family, 

please contact the church office (757-495-0352) or email them to 

office@sccvb.org. 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

 
*Single Mothers 

*Shut-Ins 

*Pastor Todd 

*Church Staff 

*Those who have lost their jobs 

*Entire Church Family 

*Tim Jackson 

*Jim Fry 

*Linda Cywinski 

*Betty Langnecker 

 

TODAY’S SERMON 
 

KEEP ON KEEPING ON WITH JESUS  

BY CONSIDERING ONE ANOTHER 
 

Hebrews 10:23-25 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 

COMMUNION will be held on July 5th during the Worship Service.  

More details to come. 

 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD COLLECTIONS HAVE BEGUN!  The items 

for June are flip flops, sunglasses, and jump ropes.  A table has been 

set up in the foyer if you happen to be passing by the church or you 

may keep your collected items at home until we are able to meet 

again.  Don’t forget to collect change for shipping costs. 
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